
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Uploaded by GPSC on 02.12.2021 

      GOA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION   
 

NOTICE REGARDING REVISED   

INSTRUCTIONS TO THE CANDIDATES WITH 

RESPECT TO COMPUTER BASED 

RECRUITMENT TEST (CBRT) 

 
The Commission has revised Instructions to the Candidates 

who apply for positions as advertised by the Commission. 

The revised instructions are uploaded on the Commission’s 

Website. Candidates are required to read the revised 

“Instructions to Candidates” particularly point No. 2(g), 8.3 

and 8.4 on GPSC website https://gpsc.goa.gov.in.  

https://gpsc.goa.gov.in/

